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S&P Global offers workflow solutions, analytics, and critical intelligence to the global capital,
commodities, and automotive sectors. S&P Global Commodity Insights covers the following five
business divisions: metals, power, shipping, chemicals & fibers, oil and gas, and agriculture.
After IHS Markit and S&P Global merged in March 2022, well-known and industry-leading
brands became part of S&P Global Commodity Insights. Leading data sources and technology
regarding the macroeconomy, regions, and sectors are provided by S&P Global Market
Intelligence, which also collaborates with clients to help them see things more broadly and
confidently.

The ITMF’s Director General, Mr. Christian Schindler, said, “We are delighted to welcome S&P
Global as our newest corporate member. Renowned for offering useful data across geographies
and industries, S&P Global is now expanding to include the upstream fiber and textile sector.
Companies from the whole textile industry as well as associated industries should get together at
ITMF to meet and talk about issues pertaining to the full value chain since it is beneficial to both
parties. S&P Global can gain by being nearer to the industry and so having a greater
understanding of the dynamics shaping it in addition to its wealth of experience.

“By joining ITMF, S&P Global will now have access to a lot of valuable reports, statistics, &
surveys that help to further improve the understanding of fiber and textile industry,” stated Ms.
Tatiana Bondar, Associate Director of S&P Global Inc. Participating in exclusive ITMF events,
such as the annual conferences, special seminars, and webinars, gives you access to in-depth
information and puts you closer to the market. Being a part of the industry, you serve and having
quick access to global industry experts and information are crucial in today’s increasingly
complicated and interconnected world. I think our fibers team, which is represented in America,
Asia, and Europe, will be able to benefit the ITMF and its members if we continue to stay
focused.


